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Supporting Pennsylvanians with developmental disabilities and their families to achieve greater 
independence, choice, and opportunity in their lives. 

Incident Management Representative Survey Link for Adult 

Autism Waiver Providers  

ODP Announcement 22-093 

AUDIENCE: 

 All Adult Autism Waiver Providers 

PURPOSE: 

The purpose of this announcement is to request that all Adult Autism Waiver (AAW)  

providers, including Supports Coordination Organizations, complete the Incident 

Management Representative survey via the QuestionPro link below.  The survey link will 

close on Wednesday August 31, 2022. 

DISCUSSION: 

When viewing aggregate incident management compliance data related to timely 

reporting and submission of final sections of incident reports, the AAW performance is 

not in a range that is acceptable.  In order to be most efficient with providing technical 

assistance to providers and to be able to directly engage with provider Incident 

Management Representatives (IM Reps), it is critical that we have contact information 

for the IM Rep in each of the AAW providers.   

Please complete the survey at this link by COB Wednesday August 31st. 

https://cpa.questionpro.com/t/AJrvGZtvnL 

 

Please contact the Provider Support Mailbox at ra-basprovidersupprt@pa.gov with 

questions. 

https://cpa.questionpro.com/t/AJrvGZtvnL
mailto:ra-basprovidersupprt@pa.gov

